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Welcome Back, Shannon Park!
The Site Council welcomed back students with a sweet treat!

The Shannon Park Site Council (SPSC) was
thrilled to welcome students back to
campus for "meet the teacher" night -
sweetened with a tasty, end of summer
treat! Over 300 students and their families
were onsite to drop off school supplies,
meet their teachers, and connect with
friends. It was great to see all of the smiling
faces!

Reading ROCKS!
Students participated in our annual Reading Rocks Fundraiser.

Shannon Park students helped make our
Reading Rocks fundraiser a success again this
year. Students read a total of 301,578 minutes in
two weeks and helped raise $28,349.91 for our
school. 100% of the raised funds go back to the
school to support our students! Way to go,
Shannon Park! Congrats to Mrs. Grothe's 4th
grade class who has won the coveted trophy for
the highest average minutes read per child. 

Get In Touch!
We represent YOU!

Feel free to reach out 
with ideas and

feedback!
SPBooster@gmail.com 

Find Us On
Facebook!

@ShannonParkParents 

One classroom per grade level received a pizza party for reading the
highest number of minutes and the top reader and top fundraiser in
each grade were invited to a special Culver’s lunch with Mr. Davis and
Mrs. G. Congrats to all of our readers!

Volunteering & 
The Directory

Visit the Site Council
website for Volunteer
opportunities & the

school directory.
tinyurl.com/SPToolkit
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Shannon Park Site Council Welcomes New Members.

Welcome, New Members!

The Shannon Park Site Council is thrilled to introduce four new members to the council this
year as well as a new Volunteer Coordinator. The new Shannon Park employee members
include Molly Buck, First grade teacher, and Erica Drury, School Nurse. We are also
welcoming Erin Prickett as Shannon Park's new Volunteer Coordinator who works closely
with the Site Council and has children in 1st grade and 4th grade. Our new parent members
this year are Angie Onu, mother to a 4th grade student, and Shannon Reierson, mother to a
5th grade student and a future kindergartener. We are excited to continue supporting the
students and staff at Shannon Park!

Indoor Recess? No Problem! 
Thank You, Parents, For Your Donations.

Site Council asked, and you delivered! When
Minnesota winters get long or soggy spring
days require the kiddos to have indoor
recess, your donations will come in handy. 
Each grade level has a large bucket where
your donations will be used to rotate new
items into the classrooms as indoor recess is
required. 
Site Council will continue
to accept donations of
new and used items all
year to keep the kiddos
excited and engaged.
Some requested items
include: coloring/activity
books, board games,
magnetic building
materials, Rubik's cubes,
sensory tools, etc.

Thank You
to all of the parent

volunteers that
helped with Reading

Rocks, the Fall
Conference Meal,

and Spirit Wear
Distribution!


